
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 

Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no 

representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 

whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any 

part of the contents of this announcement. 

 

TRADING HALT 

 

At the request of Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited (the 

“Company”), trading in the Company’s shares on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 

Limited has been halted with effect from 1:12 p.m. on Monday, 17 August 2015 

pending the issue of a announcement pursuant to inside information provisions under 

Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the Laws of Hong 

Kong) in relation possible subscription of new shares of the Company. 

 

          By order of the Board 

Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited 

Liu Xueyi 

Chairman 

 

Hong Kong, 17 August 2015 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises eight Directors, of which five 

are executive Directors, namely Mr. Liu Xueyi, Mr. Han Hong, Mr. Hu Yebi,        

Mr. Hu Zhirong and Mr. Wang Zhaohui and three are independent non-executive 

Directors, namely Dr. Zheng Liu, Mr. Yu Chi Jui and Ms. Li Xiao Wei. 
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